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Canobolas Public School News 
 Term 4: Week 10 – Wednesday 11

th
 Nov 2013 

 

February 2012 December 2011
 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

11
th

  Presentation Night 

13
th

  Yr 6 Morning Tea and 

Thank You to  Parents 

helpers 

17
th

  Yr 6 Dinner 

18
th

  Fruit Salad Day 

18
th

  Last day of Term 
 

January 2014 
  

29
th

     All Students return to 

school 

February 2014 
 

14
th

  OSSA Swwimming 

Carnival 
 

 
 

Canobolas Has Talent Pics  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

              

 

Thank You Morning Tea for Parents – All Welcome! 

A morning tea has been organised for parent helpers and Year 6 

students this Friday 13
th

 December at 11.15am to recognise the 

wonderful work and assistance that we have been lucky to receive. 

We would like as many people there as possible, everyone is 

welcome! We will also honour the leadership of our Year 6 

students.  

 

Presentation Night 

A reminder that students need to be picked up at the 

Conservatorium of Music after today’s rehearsal at 3.15. Students 

are asked to arrive from 6.30 this evening for a 7.00 sharp start. 

We look forward to seeing everyone there to celebrate the 

wonderful achievements of our students throughout 2013. 

 

Canobolas Has Talent 

Yesterday we had our finale of Canobolas Has Talent. It was a 

showcase of fantastic acts from Kindergarten to Year 6. We saw 

magic, dance, singing, drama, comedy and musical solo and duets. 

Our own mini concert! We really do have amazing talent amongst 

our students. Well done to everyone that was involved! 

 

Student Reports 
Reports will be distributed to parents on Monday 14

th
 December. 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                             
 

                                  We wish Year 6 good luck with their future endeavours…   
 


